



Phone: (773) 468-1030/1041

Fax: (773) 468-1034

COMMITTEE MEMBERS

Minister Lonnie Newman-President

Merrylee Underwood-Hill-Secretary/Treasurer

Johnny Hill Director of Marketing

Patricia Durkin Advisor Dear Friends of CSSA,

Christian STEM Scholars Academy opened its doors on September, 3, 2013 in the Princeton Park Community providing children and parents the unique opportunity to *enrich young lives, nurture the minds and spirits of children...and so much more.*

As you may know, many schools in the Washington Heights, Princeton Park, and Fernwood area have closed down, leaving our families with little option for a good education for their children.

Parents, community leaders, alumni and friends have come together to raise funds to help underwrite our budget so that we may continue to provide our excellent service and programs. We have set a short-term budget of \$250,000 with a long-term goal of \$500,000. Parents will be making a significant contribution to this goal through pending tuition increases and ongoing fundraising efforts.

We need your help to turn this plan into reality. Please join our parents, friend and supporters by sending your contribution to CSSA, and help us to continue to provide an excellent education through Science, Technology, Engineering, and Math to our students. All donated funds are tax deductible and will be designated to keep Christian STEM Scholars Academy operational and restricted for that sole purpose. Please fill out and mail the enclosed contribution form.

If you have any questions feel free to contact us at (773) 468-1030. Thanks in advance for your generosity.

Sincerely,

Lonnie D. Newman III President